
Supreme Court of the Philippines 

Judicial and Bar Council 

Manila 

A N N O U N C E M E N T 

The Judicial and Bar Council (JBC) announces that the application 
period for the position of Ombudsman (vice Hon. Conchita Carpio-
Morales, whose term will end on 26 July 2018) is extended to 15 May 2018 
(Tuesday). 

Applications or recommendations (with conforme), together with two 
complete sets (one original/certified true copy and one duplicate 
photocopied on long bond paper) of the documentary requirements must all 
be received by the JBC not later than 4:30 p.m. of 15 May 2018.  The date 
of actual receipt by the JBC of the applications and complete 
documentary requirements shall be deemed as the date of filing.  The 
qualifications of applicants shall be reckoned from the said deadline. 

For the documentary requirements and guidelines, please see the 
Announcement dated 16 March 2018 posted in the JBC Website and 
published in the 17 March 2018 issues of the Philippine Daily Inquirer and 
the Philippine Star. 

Clearances, medical examination results, and medical certificate 
must have been issued not earlier than 15 November 2017, except chest 
x-ray which must have been issued not earlier than 15 May 2017.  
Applications sent through electronic mail or facsimile machine, as well as 
other documents which are incomplete, out of date, or without a transmittal 
letter, shall not be given due course. 

27 April 2018. 

 
EDGAR O. ARICHETA 

Clerk of Court & JBC Ex Officio Secretary 


